Membership Audit Selection

Hello - The SFS Team has posted the list of districts required to have 2021-22 membership audits at https://dpi.wi.gov/sfs/finances/auditors/membership/overview. Auditors who have not yet heard from their school district clients may wish to consult the list to confirm whether or not those districts are included. The program and membership audit report have been updated and can be found on the webpage linked above. 

The due date for memberships audit reports will not be extended past May 2, 2022. We recommend that auditors reach out to their districts early to determine how the districts attendance records were recorded. If the process was different from prior years or differed throughout the year, it may take longer than in prior years. These changes should be accounted for so that due date for membership audits can be met.

Questions: Olivia Bernitt, (608) 261-2137, olivia.bernitt@dpi.wi.gov 

